DL85 Application GL-RZ-2023.2 (McElhanney) and DL86 Application GL-RZ2021.2 (Matheson-Bairstow)

We have reviewed the proposed rezoning (subdivision) plans for the above properties and support their
proposals. They meet the OCP and benefit the community, returning land to the Penelakut Nation Tribe
and monetary donation towards community housing through the sale of their amenity lots.

We understand that DL85 currently is 146.5 acre F1 lot, in which they wish to retain one 50 acre F3
Forestry lot and 5RR Lots and one amenity lot, giving a donation of approximately 70 acres and that
DL86 currently is a 95 acre F1 lot which they wish to retain one 50 acre F3 Forestry lot and create two 5
acre RR lots and one amenity lot giving a donation of approximately 30 acres.

We will add that the applicants are generous members of our community, not only with time, but in their
belief of land conservancy and preservation. They are on the volunteer Fire Fighters for North Galiano,
have cleared a mind boggling amount of broom from not just their property but others as well, and are
stewards of the land.

We have a great deal of respect for these people and support their application.

Wendy and Kieran Kelleher



